
Submitter: Charlotte Lumae 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please keep vote-by-mail. Why reduce our access to voting? The mail-in system 

works fine.  Using the mail makes voting more accessible for people in isolated rural 

areas, for people who work long hours and cannot afford to take time off work to vote, 

for people who do not drive,  for parents who are taking care of children, for adult 

children taking care of their aging parents, and for people with limited mobility, 

sensory processing differences, social anxiety, and other disabilities. Please do not 

implement a regressive, impractical, outdated voting policy that makes people 

physically travel and wait in line in order to vote. Oregonians deserve to keep our up-

to-date, accessible vote-by-mail system. 

 

Thank you, 

Charlotte Lumae  


